

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER







Dear Parents.

What a long term this has been - and with so much packed in to the 15 weeks, we are certainly ready for a little chill time - once we are finally sorted for Christmas at home! We can't end the term though without saying a huge thank you for all of your support over this past term. From coming along to performances, assemblies, carol singing, Christmas crafts, Christmas Fair and Harvest Festival, or supporting fundraising events like Children in Need and the Macmillan coffee morning, we do recognise, and very much appreciate, the fantastic support we receive from parents and carers. Without this, our children would certainly not get as much enjoyment as they clearly do in receiving their Right to Article 29 of the UN CRC 'Education which develops each child's personality and talents to the full'





Congratulations to everyone who received awards at this morning's celebration assembly. Here are the lucky winners of this term's vouchers. It is lovely to see so many proud faces and to celebrate their achievements.

Year 3 won the award for the most children with 100% attendance - well done to them!





Educate and Celebrate – Great Vegan Bake-off competition!

Please don't miss the last chance to vote for our entry into the competition. We're way behind at the moment with votes, but never give in! Visit the Educate and Celebrate facebook page and vote now. Share it with friends and relatives and get them to vote for us too. www.facebook.com/educateandcelebrate





Thank you again!

A final thank-you for all of the lovely gifts and cards received by the staff today and during this week. We are all delighted to receive your 'thank-yous' and really appreciate the kind thoughts and messages sent with cards and gifts.

Back to school

From all of us here at school, we would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and a healthy and prosperous new year!

Children return to school on <u>Monday 7th January</u>, refreshed and raring to go!



After-school activities for Spring half term

I know it seems like a while away at the moment but we do want to get organised for activities to start the first week back after the holidays. Please look at the options below and respond via the app with your child's choice. We will get the confirmation slips out quickly!

| Monday | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Dance | Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 (starts first day back) |
|-----------|-----------------|--------------|--|
| Tuesday | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Eco Club | New KS2 members very welcome |
| | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Basketball | Key Stage 2 pupils |
| Wednesday | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Animation | Key Stage 2 pupils |
| | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Dance | Key Stage 2 pupils – new members welcome |
| Thursday | 3.15pm - 4.15pm | Singing Club | Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 |

Some Year 6 pupils will also be invited to specific after-school study classes - separate letters are on their way!